
New website launch - social posts

You may have noticed that our new website has been completing its formation lap over the past few

weeks, and now we’re ready for its official launch.

Our new and improved site is fully responsive across all devices and easier to navigate, helping our

automotive family access support and self-help tools more quickly.

Help us increase awareness of our new website to highlight the improved ways to access support.

Please help us spread the word to help reach those that might need some extra support. Feel

free to copy and paste the text below and use it with our images. Make sure to tag us in so

that people know we’re here to help.

Twitter:

@BenSupport4Auto has launched a new and improved website. The new site is fully responsive across

all devices and easier to navigate, helping our automotive family access support and self-help tools more

quickly.

Take a look 👉 ben.org.uk

Facebook:

With the demand for online support at an all-time high the team at @Ben - Support for Life has been

hard at work behind the scenes and have now launched a new and improved website.

The new site is fully responsive across all devices and easier to navigate, helping our automotive family

access support and self-help tools more quickly.

Take a look 👉 ben.org.uk

Remember, if you need someone to talk to - you can call Ben’s free and confidential helpline on 08081

311 333, or chat with them online at www.ben.org.uk.

http://www.ben.org.uk
http://www.ben.org.uk


LinkedIn:

With the demand for online support at an all-time high the team at @Ben Automotive Industry Charity

has been hard at work behind the scenes and have now launched a new and improved website.

The new site is fully responsive across all devices and easier to navigate, helping our automotive family

access support and self-help tools more quickly.

Take a look 👉 ben.org.uk

Remember, if you need someone to talk to - you can call Ben’s free and confidential helpline on 08081

311 333, or chat with them online at www.ben.org.uk.

Instagram:

With the demand for online support at an all-time high the team at @BenSupport4Auto has been hard

at work behind the scenes and have now launched a new and improved website.

The new site is fully responsive across all devices and easier to navigate, helping our automotive family

access support and self-help tools more quickly.

Take a look 👉 ben.org.uk

Remember, if you need someone to talk to - you can call Ben’s free and confidential helpline on 08081

311 333, or chat with them online at www.ben.org.uk.

Here are some # that you can add to the end of your posts:

#NewWebsite

#AutomotiveFamily

#Support4Auto

#Automotive

http://www.ben.org.uk
http://www.ben.org.uk

